
1. 

2.

3. 

Use written English at all times when  
communicating with your teachers or friends when  

learning.  
Leave ’text’ chat for times away from  

learning! 

Think carefully how you are dressed when posting videos 
and images to Seesaw.  It is important that you are fully 

clothed when posting videos or images.  Think carefully about 
the comments you make on other people’s work: 
Is it positive, is it helpful or is it constructive? 

Make sure you keep your usernames and  
passwords organised in your house.  You should 
know where these are at all times.  Importantly, 
don't ever share personal information online. 

1. 

For more advice and activities on safe internet use please visit www.childnet.com or www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

#KPCARES 

All pupils at King’s Park are becoming increasingly used to Distance Learning and 
it has become a big part of all of our lives over the recent times.   

 
All staff at school have really enjoyed the creative ways you have used the  

Internet to research, create and share your learning. It is really important that we 
remember some of the ways we can keep ourselves safe and secure when working 

online. Here are some top tips that will help you stay safe online and use the  
internet to get the best from your learning.   

Make sure you have regular breaks from screen 
time and get a good balance between written  

activities and ICT work! 

If something or someone makes you feel upset, worried or 
confused online then it is important you share this  

information with a parent or carer. 
If in doubt, ask a trusted adult! 

Make sure you respond to Seesaw tasks on time and you save them in 
the correct folder in the activities section.  If an adult asks you to 
check over corrections make sure you do this and make changes to 

your work.  If you’re finding work too challenging then it is important 
that you speak with your teacher or an adult at home.  Let someone 

know and they can help! 


